
 

Friday  24th July 2020 

Birthdays  

Happy birthday to Oscar in 3S and Erin 5S – we hope you 

have a fantastic day! We have sent out birthday cards 

for the summer birthdays in the post.  

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

Final day of the year! 

Can you believe that today is the final day of this school 

year? We want to say a huge thankyou to everyone, we 

know that things have been very strange but you have all 

shown such incredible resilience and maturity over the 

past few months. We are so proud of you all. We would 

like to wish you a relaxing summer holiday, take care and 

keep safe. We can’t wait to see you all in September!  

Race for Life   

Wow! What a great way to end the term 

Banks Lane Juniors have raised a fantastic 

£274 for Cancer Research UK. Remember 

there is still time to complete your 5K and 

donate what you can to our go fund me page.                                          

Fantastic effort everyone!                                          

https://www.gofundme.com/f/bankslane5K 

Final Banks Lane Blog  

Thank you for reading ‘Banks Lane 

Blog’ each day, we hope you have all 

enjoyed it. It’s a good time to reflect 

on what has happened over these 

past months, I’ve noticed how the 

jokes have improved over time!                  

Has Banks Lane Blog inspired you to 

create your own blog? Perhaps over 

the summer you could write your own 

blog about what you’ve been up to! 

Perhaps you’ve got a burning desire 

to continue the blog in September… 

let us know! 

Kids Who Blog  

 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/bankslane5K
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/home-zone-src
https://www.readingrockets.org/article/kids-who-blog

